
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   City Administrator Agreement. 

DATE:          June 27, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The Employment Agreement that the City Council approved on January 15, 2019 ends 

effective July 3, 2019 but may be extended subject to approval of both parties. On June 

13
th

 the Personnel Committee and I met to discuss whether or not to extend the term of 

the Agreement.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The Personnel Committee and I are scheduled to meet on July 2
nd

 with an update to be 

provided to the City Council Tuesday evening.      


